
From: Руслана Корецька   
Sent: mardi, 28 mai 2024 13:50 
To: Fiona Marshall <fiona.marshall@un.org> 
Cc: Виктория Киреева ; ECE-Aarhus-Compliance 
<aarhus.compliance@un.org>; katrin-luchko  
Subject: Decision VII/8r 

 

Dear Fiona! 

 

The Ministry of Environmental Protection and Natural Resources of Ukraine, in 
order to implement Decision VII/8r of the Meeting of the Parties to the Aarhus 
Convention on Ukraine's violation of its provisions, sends the developed draft 
Action Plan for the implementation of Decision VII/8r. 

          The Ministry of Environment has been working on the implementation of 
the above decision for 2 years. First of all, a Working Group was created to 
develop an Action Plan for the implementation of the decision. The approved 
composition of the Working Group includes representatives of civil society and 
representatives of executive authorities whose competence includes the issues 
raised in the decision. 

          In the process of developing the Action Plan, many controversial issues 
arose and it was very difficult to come up with proposals that would satisfy all 
interested parties. 

In this regard, we ask the Committee to analyze our draft Action Plan for 
compliance with the requirements of the Aarhus Convention and to inform 
Ukraine about the results of the analysis, for the possibility of its further 
placement on the official website of the Ministry of Environment for a full public 
discussion. 
 

Best regards, 

Ruslana Koretska 

 




